Dear Student,

Welcome to the Mathematics Department as a Minor/Double Major Student. Whether you've joined us through the Double Major or Minor program, we're excited to have you as part of our students. Mathematics is not just a subject—it's a language of logic, structure, and beauty that underpins every scientific discipline. We hope you will enjoy your time in the program.

Make Sure You Read The Info Here Carefully

Make sure you read the directive for the rules for Minor/Double Major

Registration:

(If this is your first semester, Minor/Double Major, you better start attending the classes you want to register even before this officially done. (Because the official process sometimes is not complete for you to register at the registration week. It is usually done in the "add-drop" week.))

You have to register and get approval for our program, Minor/Double Major, through the online metu system just as you do for your major every semester.

For Double Major Students, for courses common to both programs program (such as History, Turkish, Eng 211, ..) you should register them twice, one in your major program and the second one in the double major program.

For Double Major Students, if you want to use a course that you have taken in your main program towards a free or a non-departmental elective in Math Double Major program you can fill out the petition forms (available in Math Dept Secretary's offices) and ask for your Math. Advisor's approval. Likewise you can use Math Double Major courses towards free electives in your major program if they approve it. (Of course within the allowed credit limits given in the directive.) There is no deadline to do these.

Mathematics Department

Sept 2025